Provider Bulletin

Molina Healthcare of Virginiaq, Inc.

September 30, 2024

Effective 1/1/2025: Important Changes to our Specialty Pharmacy Network

Effective January 1, 2025, Molina Healthcare of Virginia (Molina) is implementing important
changes to our Specialty Pharmacy Network. This will impact patients with complex and
chronic conditions. We will inform affected members and prescribers about the process for
transferring specialty prescriptions to a pharmacy included in our updated network.

Molina administers a Specialty Pharmacy Management Program that provides high-quality,
cost-effective care to our members with complex and chronic conditions. Our network of
specialty pharmacies is selected based on factors such as experienced clinical support,
including medications, onboarding process, and personalized care management.

Questions?

If you have any questions, please contact Molina’s Provider Contact Center at
(800) 424-4518 or your dedicated Molina Provider Services representative at
MolinaVA.Providerlnquiry@molinahealthcare.com. They are here to assist you.

Your patients may call Member Services if they have questions at (800) 424-4518
(TTY:711), 8 am.to 8 p.m, local time, seven days a week.

Thank you
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